
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

NPQEHCO 
Welcome 

Letter 
Autumn 2023 



 

 
Jane will be your first port of call with any 
queries relating to your NPQEHCO, if you have 
any further questions do contact us. 

Facilitators have completed extensive training so 
that they can support you in your programme. 
Asynchronous engagement in discussion boards 
will enable your facilitators to craft the sessions to 
suit your contexts, and to respond to questions you 
may have, using the materials provided by TDT 

This is such an exciting time for us in the 
profession – the suite of professional 
qualifications will enable us to question our own 
tacit knowledge and theories of action, so that we 
can make evidence-based decisions in our schools. 
The fundamentals of school improvement depend 
on the culture of improvement and strong 
relational trust that will ensue. 

Dear Participant, 
Huge congratulations on being accepted on to our NPQEHCO Programme. As we know, research tells us that leadership is 
second only to teaching in making a difference to outcomes for young people. The programme you are embarking on will 
further enhance the contributions you can make to this. 

 
The NPQEHCO aims to help you to lead great quality teaching and curriculum, through a bespoke coaching programme with 
an education expert. 

 
The aim of this letter is to help you begin to familiarise yourself with the programme and to start feeling ready for the 
exciting challenges and opportunities ahead of you. 

 

National Professional Qualification Early Headship 
Coaching Offer 

 

The NPQEHCO has five coaching sessions across 12 months. There is no assessment. You will liaise with your facilitator to 
organise the sessions at a time that is convenient for you. Sessions can be online or face to face. 

 
 

Your facilitator will be: 

 
Jane Tailby 

jane@tailbyconsulting.com  
 

Jane has been teaching and leading in schools for almost 30 years, the last decade as 
headteacher of a village school in Oxfordshire and then a town school in 
Warwickshire.    
 

She now works as an educational consultant providing support and guidance to 
school leaders across Solihull, Warwickshire and Worcestershire. 
   
Jane is particularly passionate about values-based education and coaching as a 
mechanism for creating positive change in schools. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
We hope this serves as a useful introduction to your 
qualification. On the next page, you will find details of the 
schedule, including the dates of the various elements of the 
programme, some of which are local sessions and other are 
national events. TDT will be organising the national events 
and you should await further information from them 
regarding these elements. 
 
We are really looking forward to working with you. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch, 
using the following email address: tsh@tgacademy.org.uk 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Billie Stewart 
Curriculum Advisor NPQ
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